
 

 

 

To: Hallsville ISD Board of Trustees 
 
From: Eric Hudson 
Director of Dining Services, Child Nutrition 
Hallsville ISD 
 
Date: June 2025 
 
Re: Chartwells 
 
 Kirby began replacing & installing the equipment in the kitchens June 10th and all 
work should be completed by Friday June 13th throughout the district.  
Reliance will be in Monday June 16th to begin replacing the serving lines at the Junior 

high and countertops at the High school. All work is scheduled to be done by Friday 

June 20th.  

 

The Child Nutrition Department is excited to have the upgrades across the board and 

are looking forward to serving our students the next school year!!  

 

Thank you. 

 

Eric Hudson  

Director of Dining Services 

Chartwells in Partnership with Hallsville ISD 

 

office 903.668.5990 ext.1407 

cell 903.812.9117 

jhudson@hisd.com 
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